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Updated Campaign Form 460 – New Revisions

December 23, 2024

The Commission will consider the adoption of the following forms at its February 13, 2025, 
Commission meeting:

· Form 460 – Recipient Committee Campaign Statement

Staff proposes revisions to Form 460 – Recipient Committee Campaign Statement to
incorporate changes requested by the Secretary of State’s office. In response to the Cal-Access 
Replacement System (CARS) project, the Form 460 expenditure codes and instructions have been 
updated to reflect recent changes in legislation and FPPC regulations. The language has been 
revised for current campaign expenditure practices and terminology reported by filers. Up-to-date 
expenditure codes and descriptions will lead to more consistent reporting practices amongst filers 
and committee treasurers. The new CARS system, with updated search capabilities, will provide the 
public with a way to view current spending practices among candidates and committees. The 
updated expenditure codes are being presented to the Commission now so they can be incorporated 
into CARS while it is being built.      

A highlighted version of Form 460 is included to show proposed changes to the existing 
form.

Comments and suggestions are encouraged and should be submitted in writing to 
chackert@fppc.ca.gov before January 31, 2025. An Interested Persons meeting will not be held.
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